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MAY 4, 2017

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION GREEN RIBBON SCHOOLS HONOREES
ANNOUNCED

The U.S. Department of Education today released the names of the 2017 U.S. Department of Education Green
Ribbon Schools, District Sustainability Awardees, and Postsecondary Sustainability Awardees. Chandler View
Elementary and Omaha Northwest Magnet High School in Omaha were both named honorees. 
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